
 

 

Contract/Agency/Non-Employed Staff 
OIP Exclusion Statement 

 
 

 
St. Joseph Mercy Health System (SJMHS) requires all individuals providing care to our 
patients undergo a background check and exclusion screening prior to providing patient care 
and compliance orientation soon after.  Additionally, Saint Joseph Mercy Health System  
requires certification from individuals that they have not been  debarred, excluded or 
suspended from participation in any federal or state health care program and have NOT 
been convicted o f a healthcare related criminal offense.  These activities are part of the 
ongoing compliance activities of the Organizational Integrity Program (OIP) of SJMHS and of 
Trinity Health. 
 

   Yes     No Have you ever been sanctioned by the Office of Inspector General of the 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS/OIG) or the Government 
Services Administration (GSA) or excluded or suspended from participation 
in any federal or state health care program? 

 
 

   Yes     No Can you certify that you have NOT been debarred or excluded from 
participation in Medicare, Medicaid or any other federally or state funded 
healthcare program(s) and have NOT been convicted of a healthcare related 
criminal offense? 

 
 

 

 

       Printed Name 

 

 

       Signature                                                                                                                                      Date 


